
From: Andrea Truitt <atruitt@lac.sc.gov>
To:  

Date: 3/26/2013 2:30:21 PM
Subject: LAC Audit of Voting Machines

I am on my way to deliver you a hard copy of the LAC report, A Review of Voting Machines in South Carolina.  Please 
remember that the report will not be published until tomorrow, Wednesday, March 27, 2013, so it is still confidential.
  The audit will be public when it is published on the LAC website, www.lac.sc.gov.  We usually post it there between 
9:00 am and 10:00 am.  Thank you so much for your help with this report.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions.
 
Andrea
 
Andrea Truitt
Deputy Director
SC Legislative Audit Council
1331 Elmwood Ave., Suite 315
Columbia, SC  29201
atruitt@lac.sc.gov
Voice: (803) 253-7612
Fax: (803) 253-7639
 
___________________________
S.C. Code §2-15-120 makes public disclosure of any record of the Legislative Audit Council, with the exception of the final audit report to the General Assembly, 
a misdemeanor punishable by a fine of not more than $1,000.00 or one year in prison; dismissal from state employment or office; and five years' ineligibility for 
further state office.  The intended recipient of this e-mail has complete responsibility for the confidentiality of the records or information which have been made 
available and will be held liable under the provisions of §2‑15‑120 of the 1976 Code of Laws of South Carolina, as amended, for any unauthorized release of any 
record of the Legislative Audit Council. 
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